

## Dear Bulldogs,

I understand you are eager to choose your spring housing assignment. Spring students have until Sunday, Nov. 21 to register for housing. After that time, we will email everyone with information about an online appointment time, during which you may choose your space on campus.

Please continue to check your email through the beginning of December so you don't miss your opportunity to choose housing. I am excited to welcome you to campus and happy to answer any questions you may have.

University Housing works with College Products to allow you to rent a MicroChill for your room. Please order by Dec. 2 to receive a \$25 off the rental price.

## These units include:

- Refrigerator 2.3 cu. ft.
- Freezer .90 cu. ft.
- Microwave 0.8 cu. ft.

Once ordered, College Products will deliver a unit to your room Jan. 3 and will pick them up at the end of the semester, saving you the hassle of moving them and preventing them from entering the landfill after use.

Please visit www.collegeproducts.com/dawgs for more details.